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From the Prime Minister’s Special Adviser on Business and Investment 18 July 2023
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Thank you for kindly welcoming me to the UK~France Business Forum. I was delighted to be
able to participate in the Forum and to have such an insightful discussion around issues of

interest and importance to our two countries.

I wish you every success for the future of the Forum, which will be critical to the continued
strengthening of UK—French business and commercial ties.

I am copying this letter to my Private Secretary, Olivia Creber, to whom I encourage you to
contact if ever we can be of assistance.
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Ms Fabienne Viala and Mr Thierry Drilhon




